From: Karen L

Sent: 14 November 2021 22:25

To: Local Plan

Subject: Local plan comments

Dear Sir/ Madam

I wish to object to the local plan and it's effects on South Warrington where I live. The infrastructure to support a proposal of so many new homes must be in place. Warrington Hospital is outdated on a site that can no longer expand and support the needs of Warrington. A new bigger hospital should be built before there are any more houses built.

The health centres and schools in South Warrington cannot sustain an increase in the population. The A49 continues to be congested despite the Chester road bypass and this will only get worse with added housing.

The Covid 18 pandemic has brought about a shift from working in offices to home working releasing more brown field areas where housing could be be built in Warrington before destroying the Greenbelt.

Yours Faithfully Karen Lord



Sent from my iPhone